
From: Patrick Ohannessian
To: Kathleen Dominguez; celia terenzio
Subject: Park Ave , ( please record as well)
Date: Saturday, December 14, 2019 7:22:06 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Mrs Dominguez, pls find below the letter that had been submitted by Mr Albert Levy.
Please record and confirm. Kind regards, Patrick 

Mayor Gail Coniglio
Council President Danielle Moore
Council President Pro Tem Maggie Zeidman
Council Julie Araskog
Council Member Lew Crampton
Council Member Bobbie Lindsay
Deputy Town Manager Jay Boodheshwar

Dear Mayor; Members of the Town Council and Deputy Town Manager;
Re: Palm Beach Hotel Garbage Collection

I am writing to express my support for the decision of Public Works Director Paul Brazil. I
was so happy to hear that because of his decision; the Palm Beach Hotel will no longer be able
to place its garbage on our street for collection. I have been a resident of Park Ave. for several
years and I very much enjoy the quiet nature of the street as well as the dog park. I ride my
bike and walk my dogs every day on Park.
 The multitude of garbage bins lined up every day along with the noise and smell associated
with the garbage collection is annoying and in fact disrupts the quiet enjoyment of my
morning walks. The site is so incongruent with Park Ave. it just defies logic and fairness that
the Hotel should be allowed to continue this practice. I am asking that you please uphold Mr.
Brazil’s decision to prohibit the Hotel from placing its garbage on our street. 
Sincerely 

Albert Levy
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